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Expressions of Interest 
 

Provision of Biological Database and Mapping Services 

 

The Isle of Man Government invites expressions of interest from organisations or individuals 
to provide for the continuity of biological database and mapping services to the Department 
of Environment, Food and Agriculture. 
 
We seek tenders for service levels of between 1 and 3 days per week over a 2 year period 
(please cost for each service level, for 1, 2 and 3 days/week, for which you can provide the 
service), with potential for extension for a further 3 years. This service is both for the 
Department and on behalf of the Manx Biological Recording Partnership.  
 
The role will provide a lead and liaison point for the development of the recording and 
mapping systems and will include the inputting of data and upload to the NBN Atlas Isle of 
Man. It supports the Department in aiding the wider government to ‘Ensure that 
environmental considerations are embedded across Government decisions and infrastructure’ 
(Island Plan) and also across the community.  
 
We are looking for someone with a knowledge of ecological data recording, computers and 
GIS, and to start work as soon as possible, with potential for training by the current 
provider. 
 
In order to participate in this competitive exercise, your organisation must be registered on 
the Isle of Man Government’s Procurement Portal. If you have not previously registered, please 
visit https://in-tendhost.co.uk/iomg/aspx/Home and select ‘Register’ from the menu on the 
right side of the Home Page. 
 
Once you have registered your organisation you should select this Quick Quote from the list 
of ‘Current Tenders’ and ‘View Details’ then click ‘Express an Interest’ at the bottom of the 
page.  Once you have expressed an interest a new tab called ‘Quote Documents’ will become 
available where you can download all the necessary information. If you choose to proceed, 
please select ‘Opt In’ and a new section will appear for you to upload your completed return 
documents. 
 
If you decide not to proceed please click ‘Opt Out’ and select a reason for not proceeding. 
 
Should you have any difficulty in using the website or registering your interest in this way, 
please e-mail procurement@gov.im  
 
The Quick Quote will remain available on the Portal for Expressions of Interest until noon 13th 
May 2022. 
 
Quick Quote Submissions must be submitted through the above Portal by noon 20th May 
2022. 
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